
 

 
 
 

OXFORD AWARDS  

for Students Attending Bread Loaf’s Oxford Campus 
 
 

 
Funding: The Paul Epply-Schmidt Award and the Oxford Special Scholarship, established by 
donors who themselves have loved the Bread Loaf Oxford experience, supports students who 
might not otherwise be able to attend our Oxford campus. Each award, which is based on 
financial need and academic merit, supplements financial aid. 
 
 
Eligibility: To be eligible for Oxford awards, applicants must be returning students enrolled at the 
Oxford campus. They must also have applied for and received regular financial aid. 
 
 
Award: Recipients will receive up to $1,000 for the 2023 Bread Loaf summer session, to help 
cover costs of tuition, room, and board. Applications are due by April 20; award decisions will be 
made in May. 


